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Ottawa, June 30, 1909.

Gentlemen:—

I beg to acknowledge the receipt of your

letter of the 21st inst., and of the plan on tracking cloth

referred to therein, of a survey of a block of land (1000)

acres) in the Gros Cap Indian reserve, Ont, purchased by

the Lake superior Power Company.

The said plan is enclosed herewith; will you

be good enough to request the surveyor to revise the plott-

ing of the traverse of the Lake shore and to make such

amendments as may be necessary. The said amendments may

also affect the area to a certain extent. Kindly return

the plan to this Department as soon as it is amended.

Your obedient servant,

Secretary.

Messrs Rowell, Reid,

Wilkie, Wood & Gibson,

Barristers,

Canada Life building,

Toronto, Ont.
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